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ARC REMINDER FOR RESIDENTS 
 

 
Many of us are contacting our insurance carriers and 
getting inspections, following the massive hail storm last 
week.  Some residents have incurred much more than 
just glass breakage and shredded screens. 
 
The Board requests that you fill out an ARC form for any 
work that is necessary to restore your home, as required.  
We will expeditiously evaluate all ARC Requests (less 
than the 30 days required on the form) for work due to 
storm damage.  If paint is required, please contact Dave 
Littler on how to proceed (in addition to submitting an 
ARC Request).  The ARC form can be obtained from the 
Saxony web site. 
 
Hiring contractors and timing of the work is a challenge 
following an event like this.  If you are already working 
on corrective measures, please fill out an ARC Request as 
soon as possible, and submit it to Dave.  Management is 
required to maintain a record of all exterior modifications 
for the Association records. 
       

 

Thank you, 
 
Craig, Sean, Maria and Dave 
   


